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The Mary C. O’Brien Governing Board announces its intention to hold a Special Meeting for the purpose of adopting the 2019/2020 budget.  The public is invited to attend.  The meeting will be held as follows:




DATE:			WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 2019


LOCATION:		PINAL COUNTY SCHOOL OFFICE

TIME:			9:00 a.m.


